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Why is the Chatswood Public School intake area 
being changed?

As communities constantly grow and change the NSW 
Department of Education reviews intake areas to ensure 
they continue to meet the needs of the local community.

A new school intake area for Lindfield Learning Village 
has recently been determined by the NSW Department 
of Education. The population in the Chatswood Public 
School intake area has been growing at a fast rate and 
this growth is projected to continue. Adjusting the intake 
area boundary between Chatswood Public School and 
Lindfield Learning Village will help to balance future 
enrolments in the demographic area. 

How were the new intake areas determined?

The process was informed by demographic advice about 
projected enrolments in the Chatswood and Lindfield 
areas and in consultation with local primary and 
secondary school Principals. 

The new catchment areas can be found on the 
map overleaf and on the School Finder website at 
schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au

When will the change take place?

The intake area adjustment will apply for all new 
enrolments for K-6 for 2022.

For more details on enrolment, please visit the school’s 
website at chatswood-p.schools.nsw.gov.au and select 
the enrolment tab.

What if I now live in the Lindfield Learning 
Village intake area but I want to enrol my child in 
our previous in-area or other school?

The standard process will apply for requests for out-of-
area enrolments in accordance with the department’s 
enrolment policy. Please contact the Principal of the 
school where you are seeking enrolment for further 
information.

I have a child already attending Chatswood 
Public School, can they stay there if I am now in 
the Lindfield Learning Village intake area?

Yes they can. There is no change for students already 
attending Chatswood Public School. They can complete 
their education to Year 6 at Chatswood Public School. 

I have a child already attending Chatswood 
Public School, can they move schools to Lindfield 
Learning Village if we live in the new Lindfield 
Learning Village intake area? 

Yes they can. If you live in the Lindfield Learning Village 
intake area they will be accepted at Lindfield Learning 
Village.

What happens if I currently have a child enrolled 
in my previous in-area school and I want to enrol 
their sibling in the same school, which is now 
deemed out-of-area?

Families living in the area affected by the change who 
have a child/children already enrolled at a different school 
are able to stay at that school. They are also able to enrol 
other siblings.

Where can I find out more information about this 
change?

Further information on the intake area change is 
available on the School Finder website at 
schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au. Look for the red alert 
message for updated information as well as the link to 
the new 2022 intake areas. 

For queries about enrolments and policies at 
Chatswood Public School please email 
chatswood-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or telephone 
02 9419 6127. 

For queries about enrolments and policies at 
Lindfield Learning Village please email 
lindfieldlearningvillage@det.nsw.edu.au or telephone 
02 9415 8006.
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